
From: Pia Lironi  
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 12:07 PM 
To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee 
Subject: Re dock application  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I have concerns regarding the application #LA-RZ-2023. 1-LTC for a dock at Scotty Bay. 
Private docks are not legally permitted unless you have the one exception of being a water access only 
property!  
This is not the case with this particular application, these are some wealthy people who decided they 
would like the convenience of a private dock.  
The applicants were denied but decided to go ahead build it anyway which is not community minded or 
going to enrich the community. 
This will be another environmentally unfriendly eyesore for those privileged enough to reside on the 
water front. Let’s keep the waters clear of unnecessary docks which are proven to be damaging to the 
local protected sea life and not make having money and privilege the bottom line. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pia Lironi-Local resident  


